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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Kenton Price OBJ2016/2035/P 20/05/2016  16:48:13 My comments relate to 2016/2037/L and 2016/2035/P and 2016/1532/A, some of which are 

erroneously inaccessible for comments on the website.

I am a resident of the Fielding Court apartments above this premises.

I object to externally illuminated fascia sign to Tower Court elevation, externally illuminated fasica and 

externally illuminated projecting signs to Earlham Street elevation.

This is a listed building. Other buildings in Earlham Street do not have illuminated signs (note the curry 

house next door and Le Coq Sportif opposite are currently undergoing investigations with Camden 

council since neither have permission).

The illuminated signs are highly inappropriate for the area, and even moreso given they are on a listed 

building. Whether a fascia sign or a projecting sign, no advertising illuminations should be permitted in 

Earlham Street.

I also object to the awning onto Earlham Street. Again, no buildings in this part of Earlham Street have 

awnings (note that Caffe Nero at the roundabout is in Monmouth Street). There is a hot meat stall that 

operates outside the premises and the smell from this already causes enormous distress to residents of 

Fielding Court, the awning will further channel these kebab smells towards the residents above. The 

building also projects further into Earlham Street than other buildings in the block, and overpowering 

this space with an awning is highly inappropriate for the location and particularly given it is a listed 

building.

I object to the air conditioning units unless they have an automatic cut-off between the hours of 2300 

and 0700 or more.

I strongly object to any attempt to apply for tables and chairs on Earlham Street. There is no space to 

do so, this has never happened before, and there is no space for them under Camden guidelines anyway 

on this narrowed pavement.

I object to any attempt to widen the space for tables and chairs on Tower Court. As a resident when the 

prior well-behaved tea house requested tables and chairs in Tower Court I did not object as long as the 

space taken up was small, but I will strongly object to any further encroachment into the shared space 

in the alleyway.
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